
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       TAMPA CHAPTER 

            JANUARY MEETING 

  

Please RSVP by: 

Monday January 14th, 2019 

@ 5:00 PM to 

Neal Burdick   

Phone: (813) 446 - 9848  or  

Email: 

nlburdick12@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: Wednesday  

January 16th, 2019  

Where: American Legion  

Post 139 

3813 Bay Vista Ave. 

Tampa, Fl.  

Time: 6:00 – 8:00 PM 

Cost: $15.00  

 
 

 

 

The Chapter had a great turn out for the last meeting of 2018. 

There were over 60 vendors, members and guest in attendance. 

Special thanks to all the Vendors that donated all the great door 

prizes.  

January’s Meeting 
Our first guest speaker for 2019 will be Mr. Mike Lang, Principal 

Field Engineer for Mersen. He will be presenting a seminar 

titled: “Improving Electrical Safety with Short Circuit 

Protection.” The presentation will last one hour with a brief 

Q&A session to following. The major points to be covered are: 

Hazards of Overcurrent; Current Limiting Fuses are Energy 

Limiting; Protecting Against Arc Flash Hazards; Addressing 

Interrupting Rating Issues; Addressing Short Circuit Current 

Rating Issues; Addressing Coordination Problems and Choosing 

a U/L Class Standard. This seminar is provided as information 

only and will not count as a CEU; however it will bring you up to 

date on the latest IEE and NFPA requirements on this subject.  
 


